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Traffic Advisory   

 

Change in Overnight Closure for I-25/Missouri Avenue 
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with FNF 
Construction will need to extend their overnight closures once again due to inclement weather. 
The concrete bridge deck pour has been rescheduled for 8:00 pm on Sunday July 12, 2015 and 
will be lifted by 6:00 am Monday July 13. Motorists will not have access through the intersection 
of Missouri Ave at Triviz Dr and Don Roser Dr. 
 
FNF Construction with Bixby Electric will have to close the intersection of Missouri Ave at 
Triviz Dr and Don Roser Dr once again for electrical line connections for the new traffic 
signalization. The work is scheduled for: 

•  Monday July 13 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am on Tuesday July14, 2015 
• Tuesday July 14 at 8:00 pm until 6:00 am Wednesday July 15, 2015  

  
FNF will continue with their daily operations on I-25 and bridge work around the southbound 
overpass. Motorists will encounter lane restrictions on I-25 for north and southbound traffic. 
FNF will have utility work during the day on Monday July 13th where lane restrictions will be 
stationed at Missouri Ave eastbound at Triviz Dr and the southbound lane at Triviz Dr and 
Missouri Ave. 
 
The NMDOT and FNF Construction apologize for any inconvenience, and will be holding their 
next Public Meeting on Wednesday July 22, 2015 at NMDOT Complex located at 750 N. Solano 
in Las Cruces and will start promptly at 6:00 pm. 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoysa@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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